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ARCHBISHOP PROWSE ANNOUNCES CLERGY APPOINTMENTS

Given the Archdiocese’s large and diverse profile, several priests will exchange their city,
country or coastal parishes for their geographic opposites. “Parish priests in our archdiocese
are much loved by their people,” Archbishop Prowse told the Catholic Voice. “These moves can

occasionally be quite challenging for the communities. However, we are all missionaries
together, including the parish priests. These moves are made so that the Good News of the

Lord can be spread far and wide in the Archdiocese,” he said.

As advised last week, Fr Mick has been transferred to North Belconnen and will probably be
residing in the Evatt Presbytery. “It will be another opportunity to grow in my love of the people,
Fr Mick highlighted. “It will also further my understanding of the role of the priest in leading the
people of God today. It's been 20 years since I've been in Canberra. I'll have to learn to drive

again,” he said with a chuckle.

Fr Mark Croker will become our new Parish Priest, transferring from Gungahlin (Nappy Valley)
to Monaro. Fr Mark is very happy about his transfer “back to the bush”. One of six siblings, Fr
Mark is/was a farm boy growing up on the family farm at Golspie near Taralga.

Fr George Ogah is to move from Tumut/Gundagai/Adelong to Merimbula, Pambula & Eden.





